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PUBLIC NOTICE
INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN (IDP)/

BUDGET/ PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (PMS) 
STAKEHOLDERS REPRESENTATIVE FORUM MEETING AND 

REGISTRATION

In line with provisions of the Municipal Systems Act No. 32 of 2000 as 
amended and the Municipal Finance Management Act No.56 of 2003. 
Buffalo City Metro Municipality hereby notifies all stakeholders that the IDP 
review process towards the 2020/2021 financial year is now commencing.

As part of the process, external representative forum meetings will be 
convened to afford our stakeholders an opportunity to participate and 
contribute to the development of the metro. This invitation is extended to all 
BCMM Ward Committees, Provincial Sector Departments, Representatives 
from Organised Stakeholder Groups, Special Focus Groups (Disability, 
Elderly, Women, Youth and Children, Academic Institutions, Organised 
Business, Tourism, Agriculture, SMMEs, Parastatals, Service Providers, 
Nominated Community Representatives and Other interested and affected 
parties).

All Stakeholders who wish to participate in the IDP review process and be 
registered as members of the IDP/Budget/PMS External Representative 
Forum are requested to contact Yolanda Cwala at:
Tel: 043 705 1145
Email: yolandac@buffalocity.gov.za

NB: STAKEHOLDERS ARE ALSO NOTIFIED THAT BUFFALO 
CITY METROPOLITAN MUNICIPALITY WILL HOLD 
ITS FIRST MEETING ON THE IDP/BUDGET/PMS 
EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDERS REPRESENTATIVE 
FORUM as follows:

Date: 21 August 2019
Time: 10H00 – 14H00
Venue: City Hall (East London)
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